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	BEFORE THE DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION
	OF THE STATE OF MONTANA

	In the matter of the adoption of New Rule I pertaining to next generation 9‑1‑1 technology standards and baseline principles
	)
)
)
)
)
	NOTICE OF ADOPTION





TO:  All Concerned Persons

1.  On September 25, 2020, the Department of Administration published MAR Notice No. 2-13-605 pertaining to the proposed adoption of the above-stated rule at page1719 of the 2020 Montana Administrative Register, Issue Number 18.  On October 23, 2020, the department published an amended notice of adoption on page 1857 of the 2020 Montana Administrative Register, Issue Number 20.

2.  No comments or testimony were received.

3.  The department has adopted the above-stated rule as proposed: New Rule I (2.13.210).



By:	/s/ John Lewis		By:	/s/ Don Harris	
	John Lewis, Director	Don Harris, Rule Reviewer
	Department of Administration	Department of Administration

Certified to the Secretary of State December 1, 2020.
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